
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Attendance: 

Camelot Class (Miss Taylor) – 94.76% 

Sherwood Class (Mrs King) – 94.06% 

I would like to remind parents that they can bring their child into school 

even if they have a runny nose. However, if children are showing any 

COVID type symptoms please keep them home from school, contact the 

school office and follow NHS guidelines. 

 

Face masks & Dropping off/Collecting 

I would also like take this time to remind you to please 

wear a mask upon entering the school grounds to drop 

off or collect your child. This keeps other adults, staff 

and the children safe and minimises risk. Please also ensure you are on the 

school grounds when dropping off or collecting your child from school and 

follow the one-way system when leaving. This is so teachers and parents 

can both guarantee the child’s safety when entering and leaving school. 

 

Home Learning 

The home learning, we have received is outstanding and I have enjoyed 

looking at all the things they have been doing at home. I will be giving 

children stickers and certificates for home learning they have completed for 

school. We are aware of some issues on Tapestry and are looking to 

resolve this. Should you have any issues accessing Tapestry, please let me 

know through email.  

Every week we will be sending home writing sheets for your children to 

practice writing the letters they have learnt in school. To those that are 

ready to read, we will also be sending home books and word cards to 

practice reading at home. 



Anti-Bullying Week 

Next week is anti-bullying week and we will be sharing in PSHE sessions 

how we treat others with respect and how to care for others. We maintain 

these values in our class and will be using sentence stems to practice how 

we talk to each other with manners and respect. 

 

Learning in School 

We have been learning our sounds and how to write them. We have 

enjoyed writing letters using pens and large paper. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also been learning how to describe, and have been making our 

own aliens and describing what they look like. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Taylor and Mrs King 


